Social Committee General Meeting — April 8, 2019

Members Present: Cathy Sirocky, Cassie DeBow, Mary Seymour, Rhonda Galvin, Enid Lobel,
Donna Varvaris, Johanna Weaver, Arlene Smith, Deb McDowell, Nino Morello.

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Chairperson, Arlene Smith.

Approval of Minutes — Enid Lobel made a motion to approve the minutes from the March 11,
2019 general meeting. Rhonda second. Approved

Treasurer’s Report — Cassie DeBow — Printed report will be presented next month.
Activities/Events-

e Mugs & Muffins- Maria Derbyshire reported there were 47 attendees. There will be no
Mugs & Muffins this October. In the future, the event will be once a year in October.

e Progressive Dinner- Donna Varvaris reported that 146 people have paid to attend.

e Name Tags —Johanna Weaver reported that the name tags are ordered and will arrive in
time for people to wear to the Progressive Dinner.

e Passover Seder- to date 35 people have paid to attend.

e Speaker Series — Bruce Hustis will present “Family of Liberty Bells” on April 28, 2019 at
the Sloan clubhouse.

e Kentucky Derby — May 4 — reservations and payments are being collected at 101 Sloan
Rd.

Information-

Arlene announced that the bi-annual community census will be this year. It is requested that
residents fill in and return these forms promptly, when received.

Coffee at the Clubhouse will need a volunteer for the coming season. Arlene will send out a
RAP flyer requesting a volunteer.

CAB Liaison — Nino Morello reported that the elevator certificate for Regency Hills will be
posted shortly. The ladies shower at the Sloan Clubhouse is working properly. Regency Hills
clubhouse will be painted on the interior starting July 1, 2019. The replacement gate at Regency
Hills has been ordered.

There being no further business a motion was made by Mary to adjourn and seconded by
Donna. Motion passed.

Enid J. Lobel, Secretary



